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Electric Car Mandate Response

kthholtz@aol.com <kthholtz@aol.com>
Fri 12/30/2022 1:43 PM

To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC) <Kyle.Krall@delaware.gov>
I do not agree with Governor Carney directing DNREC to implement California's Advanced Clean Car II standards. 
California is already showing issues with trying to follow their own standards.  

Electric vehicles may be adaptable for city and urban areas but will not work in rural areas.  As an agricultural
business owner, there is no way that electric vehicles will work in an environment that is time sensitive to the
production of our products.  Electric vehicles will endanger the safety of Delaware citizens by slowing needed
electrical use for heat, cooling, health aids and ability to respond to emergency situations.  More time and
thoughtful planning would be needed to implement any future use of electric vehicles through incentives and
education for those individuals that an electric car might work for their lifestyle.  NOT A MANDATE !!!

This is NOT what is good for Delaware.  I am disappointed and disturbed that the decision was made without
legislative or public discussion prior to the decision to follow California rather than the Federal Regulations. 
Delaware always was a free state and not a controlled state to live in.  My family has been in Delaware since an
original land grant from William Penn. This mandated decision questions my faith and trust in Delaware
governance.

Katherine (Kitty) Holtz
Clayton, DE


